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WASHINGTON

Salary Commission

MEETING MINUTES
September 10, 2015, 5:00 p.m.

Present: Erika Cox, Barry Burnham, Matthew McBride, John Nohr and Matt Ransom

Staff: Pete Capell and Bernie Bacon

1. Chair Cox called the meeting to order at 4:00 p.m.

2. Approval of the Public Hearing Minutes — It was suggested the minutes be amended to reflect
the correct spelling of Erika’s name. John Nohr moved, Matthew McBride seconded, that the
minutes be approved as amended. The motion passed unanimously.

3. The committee reviewed and discussed the Mayor and Council Members hours’ compilation
Capell provided.

4. Discussion also included the commission’s strategies for future salary adjustment consideration:

e Indexing

e COLA
e PERS
e Medical

5. The commission decided no adjustments are in order, and therefore no public hearing at this
time. The commission will meet again in 2016 to consider any future adjustments and factors.

6. The commission will meet again in May or June 2016.

7. Meeting Adjourned at 4:55 p.m.

Page 10f 1



